
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Notice of Meeting Cancelation 
 
 
 

You are hereby notified that the Salem Design 
Review Board’s regularly scheduled meeting on 
Wednesday, December 19, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. has 

been canceled due to a lack of agenda items. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Know your rights under the Open Meeting Law M.G.L. c. 30A §18-25 and City Ordinance Sections 

2-2028 through 2-2033. 


